
Stop!! 
Have you paid your yearly dues? PNW 
Division dues are due January 31st. If you 
haven’t yet sent your payment to our friendly 
Treasurer, please do so now, or you will miss 
all the fun of the coming year!! 

Send this in today with your $15 check!! 
Name__________________________________ 
Address________________________________ 
City, State, Zip____________________________ 
Phone Number___________________________ 
E-mail address____________________________ 
 
Would you like to host a meeting?_____________ 

 
Please check here if this is a change of information: 

! 


